
STUDENT ALLERGIES 
 

 

There are an increasing number of students in our community who 

suffer allergic reactions to a range of products. Some reactions, 

although distressing, are able to be managed relatively easily. 

Unfortunately some students suffer life threatening allergic 

reactions. The most common and serious of these is to nuts and nut 

products. At Jells Park we train all staff in the use of epipens and 

have clear processes in place to implement the medication if 

required, but the consequences of not getting it right or of being 

too late are fatal. 

School Council discussed this issue at length and have decided to 

request that no child bring nuts or nut products to school. Council is 

aware that this will cause problems for some families but feels 

strongly that we would never want a child to die as a result of 

inadvertent contact with a nut product. If anyone has a concern 

about this please contact me. 

 

Gillian Brookes - Principal 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=no+nuts&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ku_C0rL7NBDX1M&tbnid=RXJIYpVXYtz7mM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.valleyparent.org/faqs/what-is-your-allergy-policy&ei=7S0LUd7bMIeikAX89IG4Dg&bvm=bv.41867550,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNFvuS_KO0Sr6s9Zh1gt26_Kh2jwTA&ust=1359773535970193
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=no+nuts&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ku_C0rL7NBDX1M&tbnid=RXJIYpVXYtz7mM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.valleyparent.org/faqs/what-is-your-allergy-policy&ei=7S0LUd7bMIeikAX89IG4Dg&bvm=bv.41867550,d.dGY&psig=AFQjCNFvuS_KO0Sr6s9Zh1gt26_Kh2jwTA&ust=1359773535970193

